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As the parent of a child with a severe nut and peanut allergy I would love consideration of this issue across all 

travel types. Firstly and in my opinion most importantly having staff who are trained in the symptoms of a 

severe allergic reaction and an epi-pen available would be my first suggestion. Is some cases there would be a 

significant amount of time before medical attention is available on flights or ferries for example having 

emergency treatments and those trained to use it would be highly beneficial. 

The second would be having staff trained to allow those with severe food allergies the ability to board early to 

wipe down their seat and providing an appropriate buffer zone. 

Finally having food items available that are well labeled as to ingredients so travellers can make informed 

choices. Ideally having food options that are "safe" and if this is not possible then ensuring there are no 

restrictions on bringing their own food onboard. 

Respectfully, 

Don Meckelborg 

 


